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Newsletter 

This week we held our first coffee morning for 
the parents and carers of our new students. It 
was great to meet everyone and answer ques-
tions. Our partnership with parents and carers is 
a very important aspect of school life and we 
look forward to future meetings.  

This week’s class assembly was presented by 
13EM. They told us all about the fires in the 
rainforests of Brazil and the important role trees 
play in the life of our plant. Well done! 

Mr Juckes 

  

Class of the Week 

13BA 
Congratulations! 

Fresh rules 

At Lansdowne we work using the FRESH 
rules to encourage students to behave appro-
priately.  
 
The fresh rules are:  

Follow instructions 
Right place, right time 
Everyone deserves respect 
Speak politely 
Hands and feet to yourself 
 
At the end of every lesson, students are giv-
en the opportunity to reflect on their behav-
iour and discuss / decide how many tick they 
have earnt during that lesson. Students can 
also earn a sixth tick for extremely good 
work and behaviour, which will entitle them 
to a praise postcard. 
 
Pupils can use their praise post cards once a 
week in tuckshop during break time at 
school. 
 



 2 

After School Clubs 

Tuesdays 

 Football 

 Yoga 

 ICT 

 Engine Shed 

Thursdays 

 Art 

 Dodge ball 

 Rock Band 

 Enterprise 

 Games 

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk 

Our very first Art Club members 
have had the chance to experiment 
pattern and mark making  
using the Scratch paper technique, 
where a wooden stick is used to 
scratch the surface  

Spotlight 
ICT Club 

This week has seen after school clubs start 
again at Lansdowne. On Tuesday night, a 
large number of students participated in 
ICT club. For some of our new students, it 
is a good chance to interact with the lap-
tops and get used to the way they work 
while for returning students, it is an oppor-
tunity to interact with their friends again 
while using technology. Many of the stu-
dents enjoy watching the dance videos 
used in PE and at lunchtime, while some 
used it as a chance to explore how to use 
technology safely. It was great to see so 
many students eager to once again join us 
for ICT club! 

of a pre prepared black card which 
hides a whole range of colours un-
derneath when the dark surface is 
strategically removed. 

Have fun! 


